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Congrats to Cat Stritenberger for earning her PPL! (Top left) Right: Jun, Mary(SV Chapter) flew 
with Deb in her Archer to the NCSM in Iowa. Next row: Rich, son Jesse, and Jun took time out on 
Memorial Day weekend to honor WASP and 99 Caro Bosca by putting a flag and flowers on her 

grave in Springfield. WASPs Caro and Jeanette Jenkins (of New Philly) were members of our chap-
ter.  R: Jun was able to copy the 99s logo onto hats and advises members to obtain an iron on heat 

transfer from Peg for $5 and do it yourself.   Tks to Jun for the photos!                     

We welcomed two new Columbus members in May:         Noelle and Nneka 

The June 8th meeting will start with pizza at Lorain County Airport at an early 11:30. Those who are 
signed up for the tour of the ARTCC must have the new airline photo ID or passport. 

Unless otherwise noted, all photographs in this newsletter are by our Official All-Ohio Photographer 
Kathy.  Thank you to Kathy and Deb for their invaluable news assistance! 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
 

SUNDAY JUNE 8th MEETING AT LORAIN COUNTY 

     AT 11:30 
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From Ali: We’re back for round two of checkride scholarships. If you have an instrument, commercial, CFI, or other advanced 
rating checkride coming up this is the scholarship for you! You’ll find the required information in the form below.     Submissions 
are due by June 20th. The recipient will be announced Jun 23rd. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. 


